
High Halstow Primary Academy is getting a School 
Street

From Monday, 3rd November 2025 a new School Street will be in place to make 
the roads outside High Halstow Primary Academy safer at pick-up and drop-off 
times.  

The details
Location: Harrison Drive
Times: 8am–9am in the morning and 3pm–4pm in the afternoon 

You may be eligible for an exemption. To find out more scan the QR code  
or visit the website: www.medway.gov.uk/SchoolStreets
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